
Ball in The Valley 
Supporters of Local Youth Baseball 

 

July 23, 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As a member of the “Ball in The Valley” special baseball fund raising group, I am writing to seek support for our 
organization.  As a parent and local youth baseball supporter, I can testify as to the hard work our team has put 
into their performance the past year. 

As we prepare for the 2019 season, the team has already started off season work outs on the field, off the field 
and in the weight room.  Once again in 2019 we will be making a trip to Florida to participate in the “Disney High 
School Baseball Spring Training” program. 

As a fund-raising organization, we are working hard with each student athlete to assist in their personal fund-
raising efforts to cover the cost of the trip.  Efforts are being made to make sure each committed student athlete 
can make this trip even if their family is not able to cover the cost of the trip. 

We are asking for sponsorships and donations to our sportsman’s raffle event, taking place on January 5, 2019. 

Requested sponsorship and donation items:  Gun Sponsor   $250 
       Sporting Goods 
       Fishing Equipment 
       Camping Equipment 
       Basket Raffle prizes 
       General Donations  $--- 

If you are not able to support one or multiple items in full, we understand, and partial sponsorships would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support of the boy’s baseball team. 

If you have questions about this request, please contact me at 724-822-3690 or mweigle09@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Weigle 
Ball In The Valley – President 
EIN# - 83-1084020 
Checks Payable to: Ball In The Valley 

Mail Checks to:  Mike Weigle 
   c/o Ball In The Valley 
   511 Washington Street 
   Parker, PA  16049 


